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CITY OFFICE HOURS: 
 

Monday - Thursday 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

Friday 
7:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  

 

*Closed Sat. and Sun.* 
 

 

IN THIS ISSUE: 
 

 Mayor’s Corner 
 Manager’s Minute 
 Emergency 

Preparedness Month 
 Davis Co. Surplus 

Sale 
 Xpress BillPay App 
 Utility Changes 
 Code Enforcement 

Notes 
 FAC Announcements 
 Fall Festival 
 

CLOSURES: 
 

City Offices will be closed 
all day on: 

 

September 5, 2016 
  

in observance of  
Labor Day.  

The offices will reopen 
on September 6, 2016  

at 8:00 am.  
 

SEPTEMBER 

2016 

City Manager’s Minute 
 

The City would like to thank all of the volunteers that donated their 

time in making this year’s Annual South Weber City Country Fair Days a 

success.  I would like to specifically recognize Holly & Travis Williams for 

coordinating the activities, as well as each event chair for organizing and 

managing their respective events.  Similarly, I would like to thank Vicki & 

Keith Christensen for their efforts in organizing and taking on the Monday 

Night game show “The Prize is Right.”  Well Done! If you happen to see any of 

these individuals, please take the time to thank them for their efforts.  The 

overall management and coordination of the Country Fair Days event is no 

easy task.  

 The City is creating a Citizens Committee that will aide in the 

communication of City programs, projects, and planning. For those interested, 

please come into the City Offices to apply.  

In the coming months the City will be executing several improvement projects. 

These projects consist of:  

(1) Cottonwood Cove sewer line outfall;  
(2) The Raymond Dr. / Heather Cove storm drain; and  
(3) The UDOT Safety Sidewalk Pedestrian Project consisting of curb 
and sidewalk improvements on South Weber Dr. from 1550 East to 
1720 East.   
 

-Tom Smith 

 

State Representative Brad Dee will be retiring from the State Legislature at the end of 2016.  He would like to 

personally thank the residents of South Weber City for their great support the past 14 years. 
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Mayor’s Corner 
 

I would like to thank all those who did so much work to make Country 

Fair Days a success this year! 

Also, with the beginning of school approaching, please use extreme 

caution around the schools and walk areas in order to keep our kids safe.  Please 

remember not to be distracted by your cell phones while driving; whatever it is, 

it can wait.  In my experience, kids are excited and don't look out for cars, they 

expect adults to take every precaution for their safety, as we should.  However, 

please remind your kids to always look both ways twice when crossing the street. 

-Mayor Long 

 

 

Mayor  Long 

FALL FESTIVAL! 

Come support South Weber 

Elementary at their Fall Festival, 

September 12 from 4:30-7:30 PM. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Xpress Bill Pay 

Announcement: 

We are pleased to announce a new free mobile app 
that is now available for download from the App 
Store. 
This new app allows you to: 
 

- Pay your bills in real-time 
- Pay with a credit card, checking account, etc. 

- Sign-up for paperless billing 
- Never miss a bill again with Auto Pay 

- Update your payment information 
- View your billing and payment history 

- Receive up-to-the-minute account alerts 
 
Currently the app is only available for iPhones, iPads 
or iPod touches from the Apple App Store and 
requires iOS 8.0 or later. Xpress Bill Pay is working 
on an Android App that will be available in early 
2017 from Google Play, followed by a Windows App 
from the Microsoft Store for Windows Phones.  

September is 
National Preparedness Month! 

“Don’t Wait. Communicate. 
Make Your Emergency Plan Today.”  

 
Visit https://www.ready.gov/september 

for more information. Also, don’t forget to 

sign up for CodeRED on the City website 

to receive emergency and community 

alerts. 

 

 

 

Davis County Government 

Surplus Sale 

When:  Thursday, September 22, 2016 
   11AM-2PM    
Where: 28 E State Street, Farmington  

(Old Courthouse Basement)  
 

Available Items: 

Desks, Chairs, Tables, Filing Cabinets, Folding Tables, 

Folding Chairs, Couches, Computers (PC’s & Laptops), 

Freezers, Lockers, Conference Tables, Office Organization 

Items, TV’s, Chair Mats, and other items, some FREE things 

too!!! 

E-mail questions to dteuscher@daviscountyutah.gov 

All sales final, items are as is, items must be taken at time 

of sale, no preview of items available.  

Cash or Credit Card only please 

Get that thing you didn’t know you needed!!! 

 

ATTENTION: 

Change in Utility Rates! 
 

Your current bill reflects the following 
changes: 

 A $1.00 decrease in garbage 
collection fees 

 A $1.00 increase in storm sewer fees 
 A $0.03 increase in the base rate for 

culinary water 
 $15 penalty late fee if payment is 

received after the 18th of the month 
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https://www.ready.gov/september


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

THE FAMILY ACTIVITY CENTER 

     1181 East Lester Drive, South Weber City, UT 84405   801-476-4445 

(801) 476-4445 

 

Fall & Winter 

Hours 

 

***HOURS CHANGE*** 

Monday - Thursday: 
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
3:30 pm - 10:00 pm  

Friday:  
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
1:30 pm - 10:00 pm 

Saturday:  
7:00 am - 10:00 pm 

 
*Closed during regular 

school hours 

Senior lunch  

Friday, October 10th @ 1 pm  

Please RSVP to #801-476-4445 
 

REGISTRATIONS 

Girls Basketball Registration  

will start Sept 1st 

Co-ed Basketball Registration  

will start Sept 1st 
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Code Enforcement Notes 
 

Over the last few months, South Weber has become my 2nd home and it has been 
great getting to know all of you.  Thank you for taking the time to talk with me when you 
see me out in the community.  While I am out in the different subdivisions, I have 
noticed that some of your home addresses are not visible from the street.  Please take a 
moment out of your day to make sure that your home may be found when seconds count 
for our public safety departments.  The following code may help you when checking 
your home and please keep in mind that nighttime visibility is just as important: 

 
9.01.050 Premises Identification 

All Premises shall have permanently attached address numbers plainly visible and legible 

from any public access.  The numbers shall be a minimum of three inches (3”) and be a color 

that contrasts with the background.  Any premises that are concealed from public access must 

post the address in a location visible from public access. 

 
And, just a reminder from last month please keep your trees, bushes, and other 

plants off of the sidewalk to a height of 7 feet and at least 14 feet above the curb or 
street.  During the winter the branches tend to be weighed down and fall below that 14 
feet, if that does happen we will ask you to become compliant.  Please take care of it 
while it’s warm outside.   Thank you and I look forward to meeting all of you in the near 
future.   

 
-Chris 
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